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July 10, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians of Richview Collegiate Institute, 
 
On July 9, 2020 the Board of Trustees approved a series of Principal/Vice-Principal transfers and 
promotions. 
 
Effective September 1, 2020 Meredith Tuck will be assuming the role as Vice-Principal at  
Kipling Collegiate Institute. 
 
We would like to thank Ms. Meredith Tuck for her leadership, support and commitment to the 
students, staff and parents of the Richview community.  We wish her continued success on her 
future endeavours. 
 
In support of this transition, I am pleased to announce and welcome Ms. Vaneeta Dabas as  
Vice-Principal of Richview CI.  Ms. Dabas is a caring administrator who engages students, staff 
and community voice while setting high expectations. She has strong administrative experience 
and demonstrates leadership in aligning schools goals with board targets to strengthen school 
improvement and student achievement through equity. She is strongly committed to parent 
engagement, community partnerships and student well-being.  
 
We welcome Ms. Vaneeta Dabas to join Principal Lucie Kletke and Vice-Principal Stephanie 
Todorovich at Richview CI for the fall 2020.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

      
Lorraine Linton       
Superintendent of Education     
Learning Network 2  
 


